
 
 
 

Following a number of queries regarding the administration process for 
Cumberland FA member teams for the forthcoming season, Bluefin Sport have 

released the following statement 
 

 

Cumberland FA Group PA Administration 2020/21 
 
Cumberland FA have chosen for team Personal Accident (PA) Insurance to be administered as 
a group policy for the 2020/21 season.  
 
This will allow teams to select the minimum level of PA insurance at the point of affiliation; 
it’s the same process as teams currently follow for the Countycover package.  The minimum 
level cover of PA insurance required by Cumberland FA for affiliated teams is: Superior 200 for 
Adults and Superior Gold for Youths.  
 
This new administration process means Clubs/teams will not receive a PA insurance renewal 
letter from Bluefin Sport. 
 
NGIS PA insurance policies for the 2019/20 season expire on 30 June 2020.  
 
To ensure continued protection for all clubs/teams, the personal accident insurance group 
policy will automatically continue from renewal and will therefore provide cover from 1st July 
2020 to 30 June 2021 at Cumberland FA’s minimum level of cover. This ensures Clubs/Teams 
are covered prior to affiliating.  
 
Adult 11 a-side and all youth team premiums for the 2020/21 season will also include a COVID-
19 discount (16.75%) to reflect the period of inactivity from the 2019/20 season. 
 
Clubs/Teams can upgrade their PA cover via the NGIS Website. The top- up premiums have 
been reduced to reflect the group policy arranged via Cumberland FA. The premiums for 
upgraded PA will also have a pro-rata costing associated for any ‘upgrades’ purchased beyond 
1st July, meaning that premiums will gradually reduce over time to reflect the shortened policy 
period to the 30 June 2021 common renewal date.  
 
Visit the website: https://ngis.bluefinsport.co.uk/ 
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